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Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Catholic Schools Inspection Report – 16-17 November 2023 

We are delighted to share a copy of the above Catholic Schools Inspection Report. Thank you for your 
support in speaking to the Inspectors and completing the on-line Parent Survey Questionnaire, whilst they 
were completing the Inspection. We are proud that the Inspectors found St Gabriel’s to be a welcoming 
and inclusive community, within a vibrant partnership with the parish of St. John the Baptist. This is 
testament to all of the Leaders, the school staff and the wonderful children of St. Gabriel’s Catholic 
Primary School.   

The report comprehensively comments upon the Catholic Life and community of the school, the quality of 
Religious Education taught and the range of liturgy and prayer opportunities the school provides to our 
children all year round. 

The children showed the Inspectors how they take their own learning from the curriculum, which 
influences how they create their own prayers and they then take that learning into their wider life. The 
report recognised the hard work the staff put into creating engaging lessons, opportunities for the 
children to take on chaplaincy roles and bring to life the Catholic School Pupil Profile (Catholic Virtues) 
and social teachings for life today. 

This is an amazing end to the first term of the year and it is wonderful to know that visitors to our school 
recognise the impact of our dedicated staff on our hardworking children. The Governors would like to 
take the opportunity to wish you and your families a blessed and joyful Christmas. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Gee Bernstein 

RE Link Governor for St. Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School 

  

                                                                                                                                                  

 Theresa Miller    Rob Vernon 

Chairs of Governors for St. Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School 
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